Dear Residents,

We are asking for your help in reducing crime in our great community! Most vehicle crimes in our
residential area involve unlocked vehicles that are entered by suspects walking through our city. It
would be a tremendous help if you could make sure to remove any valuables in plain sight and keep
your vehicle doors locked at all times. Our Officers work diligently to keep these types of crimes from
happening by utilizing high-visibility patrol tactics and focusing on high-traffic areas. With the
combination of these effective patrol tactics and your help in keeping vehicles secure, we are confident
that we can minimize these crimes in our area. We greatly appreciate your support and partnership in
keeping this great community safe and secure!

Community Matters, We are a Team,

Acting Chief Mark Schulze

DON'T BE AN
EASY TARGET

LOCK

YOUR CAR &
TAKE YOUR KEYS

Never Leave
Valuables In Sight




